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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSStrongerTogether Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff, and community members dedicating themselves totally to the education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2021-22 school year is #HCSStrongerTogether and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize HCS students & staff and Hardin County community members at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSStrongerTogether Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on April 21, 2022, does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSStrongerTogether Award for April 2022:
· Clayton Hockman, a Central Hardin High School senior, serves as the Bruin JROTC Battalion Commander and recently received a coveted full four-year Army ROTC scholarship to attend Western Kentucky University.  He plans to commission as an Army Officer and then serve our nation.

Clayton holds a 3.9 GPA.  He attends and is involved with the White Mills Christian Church and Camp.  He and his family prepare the Fish Fry at the White Mills Day each year. He was selected to First Team All-District in football and qualified for the state wrestling tournament while serving as a captain for both teams. He has also competed on the Archery and Rifle Teams.

Clayton served as the captain of both the National Male Raider Team and the undefeated Drill Team that won the 7th Brigade’s SGM Paul Gray Memorial Drill Championship this year.  He commanded Color Guards at both Cecilia Days and White Mills Day as well home basketball games and the school’s Veteran’s Day service.

· Curt Dobbs, David Winchester (custodians), and Becky Dennis (teacher) work each day at Creekside Elementary School.  Principal Brooke Custis has shared that the school’s AgSTREAM program is tremendously successful because of the hard work Mr. Dobbs, Mr. Winchester, and Mrs. Dennis dedicate to it. 
They check on animals during weekends and school breaks, they research trail maintenance, they seek community partners and resources to help students, they help tend crops and maintain beds during school breaks and they paint murals in their free time and often donate the materials. 
· The Honorable Dennis Parrett represents Hardin County in the Kentucky State Senate.  He is retiring from the Senate this year after 12 years of service as his party’s caucus whip.
Senator Parrett is a known proponent of non-partisan redistricting and financial literacy.  He worked hard for legislation to make financial literacy standards a part of our curriculum.  He was a major advocate for the Kentucky State Senate Sunny Page program, a bipartisan campaign he and Sen. Danny Carroll initiated during the 2017 General Assembly to raise awareness and encourage children with disabilities to participate in the legislative process while serving as Senate Pages in the Daily Page program.  He also worked hard early in his time in Frankfort to ensure students with modified curriculums graduate with a diploma instead of a certificate of completion.  
Senator Parrett filed and passed numerous bills that became law during his time in the Kentucky General Assembly.  Most notable of those, a bill that would strengthen DUI laws in Kentucky, and a bill to include non-profit organizations in the "boots to business" program. 

Senator Parrett has always been a friend of Hardin County Schools – well before his time in the Frankfort started.  He is a West Hardin High School graduate, a member of our district’s Distinguished Alumni, and always advocated for agriculture education programs.  

Public education has always been a priority for Senator Parrett and his voting record in Frankfort indicates that.  He has always sought feedback from HCS staff and administration regarding education legislation and its possible effects on students.  

We applaud Senator Parrett for 12 dedicated years of service in Frankfort and we thank him for his lifetime of advocacy for the students and staff of Hardin County Schools.  
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